
To whom it May Concern: 
 
This letter is to oppose the fluoridation in our drinking water for the following reasons: 
 
Many health issues already affect our children, ours and our families health. 
 
Children under the age of 6 are recommended to refrain from using fluoride in toothpaste because they 
cannot refrain from swallowing. 
 
My 6 year old grandson is already suffering from an autoimmune disorder and fluoride has been known 
to contribute or exacerbate this. 
 
Some people considered this reason enough to cancel adding to out drinking water and now some (for 
profit reasons) are encouraging some to put it back in even though there are studies that show babies 
and expectant moms are not to be drinking this water.  Do you suggest a boil water advisory for these 
families? 
 
If the sole purpose is to have whiter teeth  in small children, I suggest better hygiene scheduling since 
we are not a poor Country that cannot afford dental care when needed and not putting all others at 
risks of irreversible health complications. 
 
Last but definitely not least is the harmful environmental impact this will cause for generations to come. 
 
We need to protect our children from toxins all around us... please do not add to the environmental 
instability that is now upon us. 
 
Thank you in advance for giving me an opportunity to express my opinions and please reconsider giving 
in to these ridiculous suggestions to whiten teeth. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Diana McGraw 
 

 


